
‘The collective agreement is a 
very important document which 
protects the rights of workers. I 
have just returned from maternity 
leave and I can see that bonuses 
have improved and that holiday 
bonuses are offered even to 
mothers who are staying home to 
take care of the children until they 
return to work.’ 
Ana, Lock-Factory Worker, Romania
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